
 

 

  

 

 

 2007 –April  –  th42 

 

 

Embassy of the Syrian Arab Republic-The Netherlands  

 

Ref: Letter of Introduction – 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I am writing this letter to you to introduce:  

 

1. Mr. Matthijs Van der Wel    Passport Number : NE 8666421 

 

 

Which he will be traveling to the Syrian Arab Republic to engage in business activity with  

AGT Syria LTD.   

 

 

He will be applying for a Business Visit Visa for a length of 1 month which will start on May 

15th and commence in June 2007. 

 

I would like to thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

If you have any questions or require any further information please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rida Mourtada 

Managing Director 

 

 
 

Tel + 963-11-334-9600 

Fax + 963-11-334-9600 

Mobile + 963- 

rmourtada@agt-technology.com 

www.agt-technology.com 

 

 

 


